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The Prince George’s County Council convened as the Committee of the Whole on  

September 24, 2020 to consider CB-058-2020.  As proposed CB-058 -2020 will add Juneteenth 

as a County Holiday for the purpose of recognizing the end of slavery and to celebrate the 

history, culture and accomplishments of African Americans in the County and across the Nation. 

 

The Office of Law has reviewed CB-058-2020 and finds it to be in proper legislative form and 

legally sufficient with no legal impediments to its enactment. 

 

The Policy Analyst Group reports that CB-058-2020 will have a negative fiscal impact on the 

County in the amount of $2.4 million. 

 

General support was expressed by the Council. 

 

After discussion, the Prince George’s County Council sitting as the Committee of the Whole, 

reported CB-058-2020 out favorably, 11-0. 

 

 


